

P.O Box 338
Temagami, ON P0H 2H0
Telephone 705-569-3737
info@temagamicommunityfoundation.com
www.temagamicommunityfoundation.com

March 06, 2024

Hi Sabrina,

Dan O'Mara, Jamie Koistinen, Margaret Youngs, Wendell Gustavson, Brian Koski, Jo-Anne Platts, and Carol Lowery.

We are writing from the Temagami Community Foundation about our 5th Annual Truck N Boat Lottery. It's that time of the year again, and we're gearing up for another great event.

We're hoping to get your support again this year; I'm reaching out to see if you would add our sponsorship request on the next council meeting agenda. It would mean a lot to us and help make the event even better.

Thanks a lot for considering our request. Let me know if there's anything you need from our end.

Sincerely,

Bill Kitts

Jack Tuomi

Co-Chair

Co-Chair





Sponsors of our Annual Truck N Boat Lottery

The Temagami Community Foundation would once again like to thank you for your **Sponsorship** of our **4**th Annual Lottery! It was another amazing success! Due to this success, we were able to grant back approximately \$52,000, bringing our past 4 Lottery contributions in excess of \$200,000.

The Temagami Community Foundation (TCF) has received our 5th Lottery License from the AGCO for 2024, and we are hoping that we can once again count on your Sponsorship.

Sponsorships will be displayed on our 60+ A-Frame signs, decaling on the truck, boat, and cargo trailer that will be proudly displayed around Temagami and many other Northern Ontario locations stretching from Timmins to Callander, to Larder Lake, to Matatchewan, to Markstay, and all points in between.

We ask that you consider continuing your level of sponsorship for our 5th Lottery at \$2,000.

We would appreciate your commitment as soon as possible, so that we can finalize our signage layout.

Please contact Wyatt Butler at 705-569-3737 or email: info@temagamicommunityfoundation.com

Bill Kitts at billkitts49@gmail.com, or Jack Tuomi at 416-708-7299, to confirm your sponsorship for the 5th Annual Truck N Boat Lottery.

Thank you for your continued support and we hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Bill Kitts Co-Chair Jack Tuomi Co-Chair